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 23rd April 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  

You will no doubt be aware of ‘The Captain Tom 100’ challenge. Please see the information 
below from their website:  
  

The family of the late Captain Sir Tom Moore is inviting the world to take inspiration from his 
famous 100 laps around his garden to celebrate Captain Tom’s life, his generosity of spirit and 
the hope and joy he brought to millions. 
The Captain Tom 100 is taking place on what would have been his 101st birthday weekend, from 
Friday 30 April to Bank Holiday Monday 3 May. 
YOU can join this celebration and take part in The Captain Tom 100 by setting yourself your own 
challenge based around the number 100. 
  

Each class at Longvernal is participating in this challenge within school time and we have elected 
to support a local charity with which one of our parents is involved.  
Please see attached leaflet about SWALLOW. Teachers will be discussing ideas with their 
classes and will ensure that children select challenges that they can fully access and enjoy.  
  

We invite you to support this event by making a donation online: this is the link to a Just Giving 
page:  
 

Captain Tom 100 (justgiving.com) 
 
I am sure you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for our children to be part of a meaningful global 
event which benefits our local community.  

Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

Karen Bazeley 
Headteacher 
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